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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 9:35 AM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Margy Marshall (not verified) sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Margy Marshall 

 
 

Subject 
Redistricting 
Comment or Question 
Thank you for all the work you've been doing on this topic. I'm glad that you're not "kicking the can" to the 2030 census, which will only 
make the disparities worse. There are several options that appear to reduce the discrepancy in representation to a moderate level 
(Options 3, 8a and b). I am curious about the numbering of the districts (not the mapping). it seems like Districts 1 and 4 have been 
switched? I live in District 1, where we last voted for our supervisor in 2017. If this neighborhood becomes District 4 due to a numbering 
change, we won't have the opportunity to vote on our county representation until 2024. That seems like a long break, especially if it 
results from a change in District number, and not a redistricting mapping change. 
Contact ID 
MJ 

 




